
 

 

 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

Alpine Independent School District is issuing a Request for Qualifications 

for Professional Architecture and Engineering Services for District Facility 

Planning, Design and Construction Administration. 

  

Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope, with the outside of the 

envelope clearly marked “RFQ – Professional Architecture and Engineering 

Services”.  Proposals may be submitted to: 

 Darrell Dodds 

 Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations 

 Alpine ISD 

 704 W. Sul Ross 

 Alpine, Texas  79830.   

 

Proposals will be opened on August 10, 2017, at 3:00 p.m., at the AISD 

Administration Building, located at 704 W. Sul Ross, Alpine, Texas  79830. 

 

A copy of the RFQ may be found on the district’s website at 

www.alpine.esc18.net , or for questions, contact Darrell Dodds by e-mail at 

dodds@alpine.esc18.net, or by phone at 432-837-7700, extension 101. 

http://www.alpine.esc18.net/
mailto:dodds@alpine.esc18.net

